
Town of Lincoln – ECC 

Volume Vll – 2020 

 

February 10, 2020 – Regular Monthly Meeting @ Town Hall – 7:30 pm. 

Notice of the meeting was posted according to the OML {19>84 (3)} published in the Ad Delite and 

posted in 3 public places. All the board was present along with several from the community. 

The Pledge of Allegiance was said. 

The agenda was approved on a motion made by Dean Klingbeil and seconded by Matt Krenz. 

The minutes were read and approved by Matt Krenz and seconded by Dean Klingbeil. 

Item 6 a   The road bans will be put off until warmer weather. 

Item 6 b   The ordinance for the fireworks permit will be finalized at the March meeting. 

Item 6 c    A 2006 Chevrolet truck was purchased from a private party for $8,750.00. Matt Krenz 

approved while Dean Klingbeil seconded the motion and carried. 

Item 7 d    A offer of $1,000.00 was placed for the old pickup, 2002 Chevrolet. The sales of the truck 

were approved by Matt Krenz and seconded by Dean Klingbeil, motion carried. 

Item 8 e    The trailer is up for sale in the lot next to the buildings. 

Item 9 f     The Election worker will receive $8.00 and the Chief Inspectors $9.00 per hour for their help 

on the days of the elections. The wages are the same as in 2018. 

There have been complaints about the condition of the road after being plowed. After extending the 

blade they went to try and improve the problem areas. It was told to the board the plow is worn and 

should be replaced. Randy Horlacker will be calling about a new plow at Universal Equipment. 

The treasurer’s report was heard. GENERAL FUND – $1,044,285.23  MACHINE FUND $49,579.39  TOWN 

HALL $14,046.57  PETTY CASH $75.00. The treasurers report was accepted on a motion made by Dean 

Klingbeil and seconded by Matt Krenz. The bill for tonight totaled $22,910.12  a motion to approve the 

transfer to pay the vouchers was made by Matt Krenz and approved by Dean Klingbiel and carried. 

The next meeting will be March 9, 2020 7:30 pm at the town hall. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:08 pm on a motion by Dean Klingbeil and approved by Matt Krenz. 

 Kathy Dehnke, clerk 


